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BY EMAIL 
 
 
January 17, 2020 
 
Joanne Richardson 
Director, Major Projects and Partnerships 
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
483 Bay Street, 7th Floor 
Toronto ON M5G 2P5 
Joanne.Richardson@HydroOne.com  
 
 
Dear Ms. Richardson: 
 
Re: Application for approval to amalgamate Peterborough Distribution Inc. and 

Peterborough Utilities Services Inc. and to sell the amalgamated electricity 
distribution system to Hydro One Networks Inc. 

 
 OEB File Number: EB-2018-0242 
  
On January 16, 2020, legal counsel to Hydro One Networks Inc. (Hydro One) filed a 
letter with the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) advising that Hydro One will be delayed in 
filing its reply submission in the above matter. Hydro One indicated that it will file its 
reply submission no later than January 24, 2020. 
 
The OEB acknowledges Hydro One’s delay in filing its reply submission and also 
extends the timeline to January 24, 2020 for Peterborough Distribution Inc. to file its 
reply submission in the above noted matter. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar and Board Secretary 
 
c: All parties in EB-2018-0242 
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